
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another great week in school, with lots of learning and fun happening. We have had 4 classes that have 

improved their attendance from last week, and one of them is a green class! Well done Year 6 for being green and this 

week’s winners.  Our overall whole school attendance has dropped from last week s  93.1% to 91.3%, which could 

definitely be improved on next week. I hope that next week we see more green classes and an improvement to our 

whole school attendance. 
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